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Highway Closed in Leavenworth County 
(KNZA)--The Kansas Department of Transportation says K-192 in Leavenworth County over
Stranger Creek in the city of Easton is closed due to flood waters over the roadway.

KDOT says the highway was closed as of 6 Friday morning.

Motorists are urged not to attempt to drive through flooded or high water on roadways.     
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